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16 June 2015

Jose Rodriguez, Deputy District Director
Mel Ilomin, Constituent Services Director
Council District 1

Daniel Guttierez, Dept. of Recreation & Parks

Re:  dog park amenities

Dear Mr. Rodriguez, Mr. Ilomin and Mr. Guttierez:

The community of Glassell Park does not have an official dog park, but we are home to a lot of 
dogs. Glassell Park residents often walk the grounds of the Glassell Park recreation center with their 
dogs, in particular, the mini-park between the community center and the pool, but often they do not 
clean up after their animals. 

Los Angeles Municipal Code (LAMC Sec 53.49) requires that dog defecation be removed by 
owners immediately, however, there are no receptacles in this area. Part of the problem could be that 
there are no trash cans, signage or bags that serve as a reminder to clean up after your pets.

The Glassell Park Neighborhood Council would like to work with the Office of Councilmember 
Cedillo and Department of Recreation and Parks to purchase dog waste stations to be placed around 
the park. We'd like to request the purchase of these stations, as well as assistance to have them 
installed around the recreation center and fields.

Thank you,

Molly Lynn Taylor, Chair
Glassell Park Neighborhood Council
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